Novumber 11, 19%5.

Major George P. Ahern,
The Woodley,
Hushingion, De C.

Dear HMa jor Ahern:

I have received your kind and interesting
letter of iovember 8 which I sppreciate vory muche I
am glad to ed lrs. Bussell's name and address and
shall writs to her. I a&lso rmust thank you for getting
in tuedh with Yeilow Robe. I am sure he can be of
help to me. ith Lindest regards, I am

Cordislly yours,

Ve Jo CAVPLELLS




